
 

 

A Message from the Bishop of Dudley, Martin Gorick 
 

I’m delighted that you are interested in this post, and I 

hope reading this profile will help you discern whether 

God might be leading you to apply.  

If you come you will be joining an established, 

supportive and creative team of clergy and lay 

ministers who work together to serve the people of 

Halesowen. This significant Black Country town has a 

large and varied population, and will play a key role in 

the plans to revitalise and grow the church across Greater Dudley. St 

John’s is a cornerstone church at the heart of Halesowen town centre.  

We need someone who will love to care for such an ancient building, 

whilst having the desire and vision to see it become all that it can be, to 

the glory of God and the blessing of its community.  

Could this be you?  

We will be delighted to welcome applications from any suitably qualified 

clergy of any background, while especially welcoming applications from 

women and men of global majority heritage (GMH). 

 

+Martin 


